
 

To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal 
Re: HAHS School Update 
Date: October 27, 2020 
 
Hello HAHS Bearcat Families,  
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, November 10th from 11:45 am to 6:45 pm.  Conferences 
will be scheduled by appointment in 15 minute increments, with the last appointment time beginning at 6:30 pm.  
 

All conferences will be scheduled through alternative means, such as a phone conference or a live session via 

Zoom/Google Meets.  If there is an extenuating circumstance where a digital conference cannot be possible, 

please contact the school office.  

 

Teachers have mailed letters to families for learners that they are requesting a conference for.  Any family may 

request a conference, though.  Families may schedule the conference directly with the teacher or may contact the 

school office.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and for taking an interest in your learner’s education.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Travis R. Lee,  

HAHS Principal  

 

 


